
Read Write Inc. 

The children are now in new phonics 

groups, they are still recapping set 1 

sounds but some groups have begun to 

learn ‘special friends’.  

m     a     s     d     t     i     n     p  

g   o   c   k  u   b  f   e   l    h    r    j 

v   w   x   z 

Miss Hazelton’s group – ch sh th ng nk 

Mrs Holme’s group – ay ee igh oo ow ar   

 

What have we been learning in Early Years this 

week?  

13th – 17th January 2020 

Parents/ carers are welcome to join us for a stay & play session on Monday 20th January at 2:30. You 

will be able to learn with your child and have a look at their learning journey. Please arrive early to 

enable time to sign in at the office.   

Next week… 

RWI  Mathematics  Provision  
Next week children will be learning more 

special friends and consolidating set 1 

single letter sounds.  
 

Please practise – sh, ch, th, ng, nk, qu 

Next week in Maths we will be 

introducing numbers 13 and 14 to 

the children.  

In the provision we will be 

investigating the weights of 

different fruit. We will be using 

comparative language such as 

heaviest, lightest, heavier, lighter 

Our provision is based around Little 

Red Riding Hood next week and to 

introduce the story we will be making 

fruit kebabs! Please let us know if this 

will be an issue.  

 

Any model making materials would 

be greatly appreciated.  
If anyone has any spare pants or uniform they are able to donate to Reception this would be greatly appreciated. 

The children have thoroughly enjoyed making kites this week in 

the Art area. Throughout the week they have become more 

independent in using scissors to make holes in paper and in tying 

string, we have had lots of Never Give Up attitudes! The 

children took their kites outdoors to see how high they would 

fly!  

Mathematics 

In Maths this week we have 

introduced numbers 11 and 12 to 

the children and we have also 

explored odd and even numbers. 

Most of the children can say if a 

number is odd or even using 

numicon. Other children 

investigated by sharing the 

number. We say odd numbers 

aren’t fair but even numbers 

are!    

The children have loved exploring odd and even numbers. We learned 

that when looking at numicon, even numbers have an even top and odd 

numbers have an odd top! We shared conkers between two people to 

check numbers we were unsure of.    


